
NRCS and RID 

 NRCS has funds to help producers improve irrigation water use efficiency on irrigated cropland for future 
drought periods. The WaterSmart Initiative (WSI) is a collaborative effort between NRCS and the U.S. 
Department of Interior’s Bureau of Reclamation. Through EQIP-WSI, the agencies coordinate investments 
in the western U.S. to conserve water and become more resilient to drought impacts. NRCS has reserves 
set aside specifically to partner with the local Roosevelt Irrigation District growers to assist with those 
water conservation impacts in your area!  
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